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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will have no expenditure impact on the General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds, 
as the provisions of the bill do not materially or financially alter the responsibilities of the 
Department of Disabilities and Special Needs. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 31, 2019 
State Expenditure 
The bills requires new members of the South Carolina Commission on Disabilities and Special 
Needs to complete a training program on the powers and duties of commission membership and 
the Department of Disabilities and Special Needs within one year of appointment.  Current 
members of the commission must complete the same training within one year of the passage of 
this bill.  Further, the bill adds minimum qualifications for commission members.   
 
The Department of Disabilities and Special Needs indicates that the department currently offers 
orientation and training sessions for new commission members.  The provisions of the bill will 
not alter the responsibilities of the department.  As such, the bill will have no impact on the 
General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds.  

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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